File No. 5286.

CORRESPONDENCE.

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC IMPROVEMENTS
SUB-DEPARTMENT OF CITY ENGINEER.

Baltimore.geptember 5,1906.

Hon. W. Cabell Bruce,
City Solicitor.

Dear Sir:-

3816

In numerous cases around town, property cwners are requesting this Department to replace curb where driveways had existed for numbers of years. We have no means of knowing, in the majority of cases, whether the curb existed before the driveways were constructed or not.

Do you think it would be the proper thing for this Department to replace the curb under the above circumstances at the expense of the City or would you insist upon the work being done at the expense of the property owner?

Very truly yours,

(Signed) Geo. M. Boteler,

Acting City Engineer.

File No. 5286.

OPINION.

LAW DEPARTMENT.

Baltimore. September 6,1906.

George M. Boteler, Esq.,
Acting City Engineer.

Dear Sir:

Lighting

I reply to your letter of the 5th inst.

not see why it should be done at all. If there is a reasonable need for the improvement, I advise you to suggest to the property-holder that they do the work themselves under Sec. 45 of Art. 48 of the City Code at their own expense.

Truly yours,

(Signed) W. Cabell Bruce,

City Solicitor.

3817